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Comments: As a local home owner, I am concerned that the scope of the proposed Holland Lake Lodge

improvements will negatively impact the lake and surrounding areas. I would request a thorough environmental

impact assessment be made and publicly discussed before this proposal goes any further. We in the swan valley

chose to live in this area due to the remoteness and unspoiled quality of the surrounding nature. A complex this

large in scope will not only change the lake but also the surrounding communities with an influx of visitors.


